-----Original Message-----

From: brenda marven  

Sent: 10 January 2015 10:18

To: Bob Neville; Andy Preston

Cc: Andrews, Rosalind; Willis, Tim

Subject: OBJECTION BY VANDAMMES TO AMENDED PLANNING 14/01762/F and WALKER BEAK MASON OBJECTION EMAIL

Dear Mr. Neville,

We attach both our Objection to the Amended Planning Statement and an email response to Rob Lowther's Noise Report  made by Walker Beak Mason.

We hope that Cherwell Council have now come to realise the escalation of equestrian activity of which we have been a victim and the unacceptable level of activity SPE wishes to do next door to our property on fields which have been agricultural for over hundreds of years.

Sincerely ,

Brenda Vandamme

